Faculty/Admin Evaluation Committee Report

December 5, 2019
•
At our last meeting on December 3rd, 2019 several changes were proposed to the Annual Faculty Evaluation form to reflect changes in policy, evaluation methods, and consistency with current budget climate.

· A motion to modify and update the form was unanimously approved

· Oscar Sida the chair of the committee will make changes over the winter break and send out a draft for committee approval via email

· Our next scheduled meeting is on February 10, 2020 or sooner as a need may arise.

Oscar Sida
